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CLUSTER
INFORMATION
East Alabama Cluster (Formerly Auburn/Opelika
Emmaus Cluster)
They will meet the first Tuesday after each Walk.
Check the caew.org website for locations and dates
for future meetings.

Chilton County Emmaus Cluster
Meet the 1st Tuesday of the month after each Walk.  6:30 p.m. Mt. Pisgah
Church.  Contact Willetta Mulhorn (205) 755-5534. Email: wil_roy@yahoo.com.

Millbrook Miracles Emmaus Cluster
Contact Charlie and Donna Ray (334) 285-6273. Meet the fourth  Sunday of each
month after the 11:00 service at Millbrook First UMC.  There will be a covered
dish luncheon. Visitors are always welcome.

Montgomery DeColores Emmaus Cluster
Covered dish dinners held the Tuesday following each walk at Aldersgate UMC
in Montgomery at 6:30 p.m. Contact Danny Massey (email:
Mgmemmaus@aol.com) for further information.

Phenix City Emmaus Cluster
Contact Mike McKnight at (334) 298-3186.  Meetings are every 2nd Tuesday at 7
p.m. at Epwarth UMC in Phenix City.

Prattville Walkers Emmaus Cluster
Contact Marian Woodman.  Meetings are the first Tuesday of each month at 7 p.m.
at First UMC in Prattville.

Selma Emmaus Cluster
Contact Steve Tidwell (334) 874-1331. Email: stephen.tidwell@us.army.mil
Gatherings and follow-ups meet the first Tuesday of each month at 6:30 p.m. at
Church Street UMC in the Fellowship Hall. Bring light refreshments.

Valley Emmaus Cluster
Contact Nan Cantrell, L.D. (334-756-7288) or Ted McConnell (334-756-2221)

E-mail any cluster updates to Dorann Frazer at drf1@charter.net

Goose Tatum, Blue Lake Walk to Emmaus #45,
Table of  Mark

They say time goes fast when you are having fun.  If that is the case I
really must have had a good time last year as Lay Director of the
Community. It seems like only yesterday that Wayne Hall put me in a
headlock and asked me to put my name in the running for the Lay
Director position. It was a real growing experience for me and one of the
biggest blessings in my Emmaus Walk.  I can only say  THANK YOU to
everyone who did anything to help last year’s Walks be the ‘best Walks
ever’.

In order to continue to make next year’s Walks  the ‘best Walks ever’, I
would like to introduce next year’s Lay Director and my new friend Sue
Utsey.  Sue is from Selma and attends Church Street Methodist. She has
been married to James Charles for a lot of years (most of them good!).
She has four children who live in the Selma area so they have a ready and
willing babysitter in Sue and James.

Sue attended Blue Lake #56 about 15 years ago and was active in that
Community.  Sue was instrumental in starting the Central Alabama Walk
to Emmaus.  It is very evident when Sue in involved in anything at the
Camp because she does everything with such a loving spirit. . So please
give your love and support to the new Lay Director and my new friend
Sue Utsey.  (Sue, please forgive me for messing up your hair when I put
you in a headlock).

DeColores,
Goose

Upcoming Team Meetings

Walk # 86 - Walt Johnson, LD
March 4 & 11 - Aldersgate UMC,
Montgomery, 8:30 a.m.

Walk # 87 - Becky Brainerd, LD
March 4 - Auburn UMC
8:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.
March 11 - Aldersgate UMC, Montgomery, 8:30 a.m.

Team meetings are for all the members of the Community, not just the
Conference Room team. Please join us for praise and worship and to hear
the talks and make new friends. See you there!

CENTRAL ALABAMA
CHRYSALIS COMMUNITY

Flights are held at Whitewater Methodist
Camp on US Highway 82, just north of
Prattville.

Flight #44 February 16-19, 2006 LD Cindy Arkie
Flight #45 March 9-12, 2006 LD Ron Ennis
Flight #46 June 8-11, 2006 LD Alicia Cargill McGuire
Flight #47 July 20-23, 2006 LD Steve Bass

2006 Walk #’s and Dates:
Location: Camp Alamisco,

Dadeville, Alabama

Women’s #85 Feb. 22-25 Vicky Dearing, LD
Men’s #86 March 15-18 Walt Johnson, LD
Women’s #87 March 22-25 Becky Brainerd, LD
Men’s #88 April 12-15 Mike Franklin, LD
Women’s #89 May 3-6 Debbie Smalley, LD

Congratulations!!

We have a new Men’s Registrar replacing the long service of Jerry Keel.
Michelle Nix is already on the job and working hard. Phone: 334-272-
5783 Email: mnix@bellsouth.net
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Walk # 85 Schedule of Events
Wednesday 7 P.M. Send Off
Friday 7 P.M. Candlelight
Saturday 7 A.M. Serenade
Saturday 4 P.M. Closing
AGAPE NEEDS:  72 EACH ITEM
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Invited Pilgrims Church Sponsor
Anna Adams Frazer Memorial UMC Martin Adams
Jackie Alker First UMC, Montg Anita Thebo
Beth Ames Frazer Ed Reschke
Lisa Baker Shiloh Baptist, Sardis Kent Taylor
Valerie Blanchard Auburn UMC Cynthia Hawkins
Cecilia Blue Dadeville First Methodist Steve Davis
Polly Brooks Elmore Methodist Terri Sasser
Haynes Bryant Shepard Dearing
Jan Burkhalter Auburn UMC Drew Burkhalter
Rana Burt First Baptist Church Gail Hawkins
Gabrielle Darch Auburn United Methodist Janet Deutsch
Karen Day Frazer UMC Pat Eckdahl
Tina Echler Mandy Johnson
Joan Erickson Frazer Memorial UMC Kris Thompson
Joanne Finley St. John United Methodist Marsha Teel
Suzanne George Cain’s Chapel Jo Ann Young
Robin Gibbs Karol Woodling
Gail Hall St. Michael’s Catholic Jack Ziadeh
Jodi Hansell St. paul UMC Mandy Johnson
Jennifer Jacks Auburn UMC Jennifer Chambliss
Beth Kisor Auburn UMC Kelly Aulner
Amy Lumpkin Woodland Drive Church of God Jerry Griffin
Becki McCallum Clanton FUMC Dan Morris
Charity McCollum Woodland Drive Church of God Jerry Griffin
Tangie McFarland Shiloh Miss. Baptist Deb Hempstead
Aleshia McKee Notasulga UMC David Waldrop
Mary Mitchell Aldersgate UMC James Snyder
Linda Moore Fairfax UMC Mike Densmore
Arlette Newton Beulah Baptist Church, Valley Richard Newton
Wanda Payton First UMC Roy and Willetta Mulhorn
Wanda Porath Frazer UMC Patty Woodring
Becky Sandlin Elmore UMC Terri Sasser
Melanie Stallworth Church St. UMC Joy Beers & Mandy Johnson
Jamie Tatum Grace UMC Vickie Dearing
Melissa Taylor Cain’s Chapel Amy Adams
Lisa Wesley Auburn United Methodist Bess Eakes
Ruth Young Capitol Heights Baptist Betti Kindred

Walk # 85 Scripture Verses
Therefore if anyone is in Christ, he is a new creation,

the old has gone, the new has come!
2 Corinthians 5: 17

He shall give his angles charge over thee
to keep thee in all thy ways!

Psalms 91:11
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Central Alabama Emmaus
Walk # 85

Conference Room Team

† Lay Director: Vicky Dearing
† Spiritual Director: Bill Huffman
† Asst. Spiritual Directors: Robin Huffman,

Elvis North, Alicia McGuire, Joe Mallory
† Asst. Lay Directors: Debbie Smalley,

Joy Priester, Sharmon Morris, Gail Lien
† Table Leaders: Linda Brewer, Michelle Granberry, Gail Hawkins, Ellyn Hix,

Rita Lane, Susan Wainwright, Jackie Waters
† Asst. Table Leaders: Hope Brackin, Tanya Byrd, Charlotte Courson,

Shanda Foster, Carol Harris, Sheila Lane, Shelly Munger
† Board Representative: Sarah Mingledorff

Support Team Roster

† 72-Hour Prayer Vigil: Chris Welch
† Book Table & Bed Tags: Sue Pavelec
† Candlelight: Chris Hines, Tre Munger
† Entertainment: Ellen Meadows, Valley Cluster
† Greeters: Eddie Kelsey
† Housing/Registration: Terri McDonald
† Logistics: Mike Wells
† Meal Prep: Glenda & Preston Masters
† Meal Service: Rita Henson
† Music: Tim Jackson, Whitney Muncaster, Allen Brewer
† Serenade: Amy Smith, Karla Hines
† Speakers Prayer Chapel: Tracie Starr
† Sponsor’s Hour: Amy Fisher, Jackie Marsh

Help please!!
It has been a long standing Emmaus tradition that every Community
member participate in defraying the cost of the newsletter; purchasing
permanent agape, replacing items as needed, etc.  We haven’t made
this request in quite a while, but the needs are evident at the Walks.
Thank you!!  Please help by sending a check to CAEC for $20.00 and
mailing it to: P.O. Box 241571, Montgomery, AL 36124-1571

Board Member News
We want to extend a warm welcome to all new Board Members:  Christie
Hall, Steve Kopp, Randy Lovelady, and Mike Wells. And a special thank
you for all your hard work and dedication to the following retiring Board
Members:  Brenda Aughtman, Nan Cantrell, Dorann Frazer, Marian
Woodman.


